
2013-14 Report of Activities of Academic Computing Committee (ACC) 
 

 

Projects completed: 
 

 Approval of Moodle Policy: The ACC reviewed and approved the new 
Moodle Policy developed by ELIS. 

 

 

 Proctoring Center Survey: The ACC reviewed the survey designed by 
John Coughlin and Shaun Moore to assess the need for a proctoring 
center on campus. The survey is ready and will be launched shortly. 

 

 

 Proctoring Procedures: The ACC reviewed the proctoring procedures 
developed by John Coughlin and provided feedback to optimize their 
implementation. 

 

 

 Technology How To Library: The ACC explored the possibility of 
developing a series of instructional videos on how to use technology in the 
classroom. This project is currently being undertaken by CETL. 

 

 

 Instructional Fair: The ACC approached the Center for Excellence in 
Teaching and Learning  (CETL) to collaborate with them on the 
organization of the 2014 Instructional Fair. The ACC was particularly 
interested in showcasing best practices in computer assisted instruction 
as well as other instructional uses of technology across campus. CETL 
has decided combine the Instructional Fair and the Teaching and Learning 
Conference. 

 

 

 Software Purchase Criteria: The ACC is currently discussing a set of 
criteria to prioritize the purchase of software site licenses. We expect to 
have these  criteria ready before the end of the Winter 2014 semester. 

 

 

 Approval of 2013-14 Software Licenses Purchases: The ACC reviewed 
and approved software license purchases for the 2013-14 academic year. 

 

 

 Review of Strategic Plan for IT: The ACC reviewed and commented on 
the status of projects within the Strategic Plan for IT 

 
Information Gathering Projects: 



The ACC has also worked on gathering information on a series of issues that 
affect academic computing policy, but on which no resolution or specific action 
has been taken. These issues are: 

 Technological Standards for Online Courses. 
 Technological Standards for MOOCS. 

 


